
 

 Dear Supervisors, 

As an owner of a home in the historic village of Mendocino since 1977, I am writing to support the 

Mendocino Historical Review Board decision about the Maxwell Property. I am grateful that the board 

serves to preserve our historic integrity.  I also find it specifically important to observe the yard setback 

codes for fire safety as well as the residential codes of our neighborhood. I hope you are supporting the 

Mendocino Historical Review Board decision. 

Thank you. 

 Catherine Potenza 


